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Torrington Parks and Recreation Commission 
Motions of October 6, 2010 Meeting 

 
 
Chairperson Patricia Fairchild called to order a regular meeting of the Parks and 
Recreation Commission at 6:00 P.M. on Wednesday, October 6, 2010 at the 
Armory.  In attendance were Vice-Chairperson Fran Ducotey, Commissioners 
Jim Pescatore and Duke Wall, Superintendent of Parks and Recreation Brett 
Simmons, and Recreation Director Donna Winn. 
 
The following motions were recorded: 
 

- On a motion by Jim Pescatore with a second by Duke Wall, the 
Commission voted unanimously to approve the minutes of the September 
1, 2010 meeting. 

 
- On a motion by Jim Pescatore with a second by Fran DuCotey, the 

Commission voted unanimously to approve the minutes of the September 
14, 2010 special meeting. 

 
- On a motion by Duke Wall with a second by Jim Pescatore, the 

Commission voted unanimously to approve the minutes of the September 
14, 2010 emergency meeting. 

 
- On a motion by Jim Pescatore with a second by Duke Wall, the 

Commission voted unanimously to change the order of the agenda to 
address Other Business next. 

 
- On a motion by Duke Wall with a second by Jim Pescatore, the 

Commission voted unanimously to approve the request from Julia Sloan of 
Brazen Betties to hold a Vintage Expo at the Armory on December 11, 
2010 from 11 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

 
- On a motion by Fran DuCotey with a second by Duke Wall, the 

Commission voted unanimously to approve the request from Linda 
Aquavia of the DDS to hold dances at Coe Memorial Park on the dates 
requested, contingent upon receipt of all necessary paperwork and that 
there are no conflicts with other events.   
 

- On a motion made by Duke Wall and second by Fran DuCotey, the 
Commission voted unanimously to leave the decision for Matica Art’s use 
of the Coe Memorial Park Civic Center at the discretion of Superintendent 
Simmons and Recreation Director Winn if an equal value exchange could 
be arranged.   
 



2 
 

- On a motion by Fran DuCotey with a second by Duke Wall, the 
Commission voted unanimously to approve the request from Lauren Smith 
of the Northwest Connecticut Chamber of Commerce to hold a Job Fair in 
the Armory on November 17 from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.   
 

- On a motion by Fran DuCotey with a second by Duke Wall, the 
Commission voted unanimously to approve the 2010/2011 Sports 
Stipends Report.  Jim Pescatore abstained. 
 

- On a motion by Duke Wall with a second by Jim Pescatore, the 
Commission voted unanimously to adjourn at 8:17 p.m. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Lynn Rategan 
Parks Department Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


